
Village Council Special Personnel Meeting  
January 14, 2019 

 
The Lincoln Village Council met on Monday January 14, 2019 at 6 p.m. in special 
session.   Those in attendance included:  President Sheila Phillips, Treasurer Holly 
Hussain, Clerk Linda Somers and Council Members: Sara Healy, Marsha Mahalak, 
William Putsky, Patricia Somers, Brett Wambold and Amanda Zielinski.  Also 
present were former Village President Phillip Jordan and Maintenance Man, 
Stephen Slater.   
The meeting was called to address concerns over incidents that have occurred 
within the past few weeks involving Steve.  Steve was given a list of incidents that 
have caused concern by members of the Human Resources committee recently 
and are now being addressed by the full Council. Steve was given the option to 
resign or be fired.  He asked what the difference would be and then chose to be 
fired.  He was asked to sign paperwork that stated he has chosen to be fired and 
he refused to sign anything.  He was asked to retrieve his keys and bring them 
back immediately.  He left the meeting at 6:10 and returned at 6:42 with the keys.  
He said he was happy this happened because he has not been happy in his 
position for the past year and a half.  He gave his last time sheets to Clerk Somers 
and left.  
A motion was made by Zielinski with support from Wambold to adjourn at 6:45. 
Carried.   
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk 
lincolnmi.com 


